
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Well, the Autumnal weather has definitely arrived, and it is due to be a bit of a wet and windy 

weekend with the arrival of storm Amy! Hope you all stay wrapped up and keep warm. 

Lincoln City Football Match 

 

Congratulations to Cody whose name was draw at random as the first lucky winner to attend 

the football match this week. We hope you have a great time and are a lucky charm for the 

Imps. Thank you to all the other parents who have registered their interest in attending one of 

the matches. If you have not yet done so, you are still able to add your name to the list, just 

speak with Mrs Dwane about this. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

Next Friday 10th October will be our school’s Harvest Festival at St Chad’s Church. The service is 

due to begin at 9.30am. You are all warmly invited to join us for the celebration. On the day 

children are invited to bring in donations of non-perishable food items. These donations will 

then be given to the Grantham Food Bank to help and support families in need. 

 

Sensory Processing 
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Dates for 

your diary 

Friday 10th Oct 

World Mental Health 

Day 

9.30am – Harvest 

Festival at St Chad’s 

Church 

 

Tuesday 21st Oct 

Parents Evening – 

3.40pm to 6.50pm 

 

Wednesday 22nd Oct               

Parents Evening – 

3.40pm to 5.00pm 

 

Thursday 23rd Oct 

Break up for Half 

Term 

 

Friday 24th Oct 

INSET Day for staff 

 

Monday 3rd Nov 

Children return to 

school 

Anti-bullying 

workshop for 

Moonstone 

 

Monday 10th Nov 

1.30 to 3.00pm – 

Open Afternoon for 

Reception 2026 

 

Thursday 13th Nov 

9.30 to 11.30am – 

Open Morning for 

Reception 2026 

 

Tuesday 18th Nov 

Tempest in individual 

and sibling photos 

 

 
 

 

 

Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about the 

welfare of a child, 

please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in school.  

 

 

 



MacMillan Cake Sale 

 

Thank you to all of you who contributed cakes and/or purchased them. We raised a fantastic £90.50 for this 

well deserving charity. 

 

World Mental Health Day 

 

World Mental Health Day happens every year on 10th October and aims to create an 

opportunity to talk about mental health, as well as raise awareness of people 

suffering from mental health problems. 

 

This year’s theme set by the World Federation for Mental Health is ‘Access to 

Services’ – Mental Health in Catastrophes and Emergencies. The theme highlights the 

importance of people being able to protect their mental health whatever they are 

going through, because everyone deserves good mental health. 

 

On the day, the children will participate in a range of different activities that promote 

well being and support their own mental health. 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs A Ingamells  

Headteacher  

 


